
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

CANCELLATION OF THE CALL FOR EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST 
 

Due to internal reasons, HCDCP had decided to cancel the Call for Expressions 

of Interest with Ref No 554/27-01-2015.  

The Call for expressions of interest and submission of proposals for the 

provision of services, under a contract for services governed by private law, in 

the context of implementation, with the use of own resources, of sub-project 1 

"Redesigning and Developing the HCR in the hospitals and private clinics of 

Greece" of operation "Development of the Hellenic Cancer Registry" with 

code MIS 464106 will be republished soon. 
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Prof. Emer. Jenny Kourea-Kremastinou 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


